
Hello,

We want to thank the reviewers for the positive review on the article and the
contributions made.

Following your indications, we have:

1. Expanded the section on material and methods, indicating a search
strategy.

2. We have emphasized that our treatment recommendations are based on
the Masaoka classification.

3. Finally, we have added the legend of the figures.

Thank you very much and greetings.


